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25 August 94 

To: Remington Arms Company 
14 Hoefler Ave 
Ilion, NY 13357 

Fr: Ken Killough 
8456 Doar Rd 
Awendaw SC 29429 

Dear Sirs: 

Just this week at a gun range did this rifle misfire when loaded 
and discharged a round. I had chambered the round and when moving 
from fire position to safety did this occur. My finger was behind 
the trigger guard. This also occurred last year in darkness and 
in a tree stand. At that time I thought it might have been my 
error but after the second incident I investigated the situation 
and discovered your company has had some problems with certain 
guns. 

I talked with Parts and Repair and they directed that this gun to 
be sent to you for repairs. Deer season has already begun in 
coastal South Carolina and my club dues are being wasted without 
the rifle. I have a hunting vacation planned for Labor Day week 
and appeal to you to expediate this repair and ship back to me in 
the quickest method possible. 

Ken Killough 

PS03645 


